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Hoosier Care Connect approved 
The Family and Social Services Administration (FSSA) is pleased to announce the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid 

Services (CMS) has approved implementation of Hoosier Care Connect. This program was previously introduced In 

Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) Bulletin BT201510. This approval is an important step forward in better 

managing the health and outcomes of Indiana Medicaid’s aged, blind, and disabled populations. 

The IHCP is moving forward with managed care entity assignments effective April 1, 

2015, for all eligible enrollees who selected a health plan by March 25, 2015. All 

current IHCP members eligible for Hoosier Care Connect will be transitioned to the 

program by July 1, 2015, according to the implementation time line described in 

BT201510. Wards of the State, foster children, former foster children, or those 

receiving adoption assistance may voluntarily enroll in the program beginning May 1, 

2015. 

For more information, see the Hoosier Care Connect web page at in.gov/fssa. 

If you need additional copies of this publication, please 

download them from indianamedicaid.com. 

COPIES OF THIS PUBLICATION 

If you have questions about this publication, please 

contact Customer Assistance at 1-800-577-1278. 

QUESTIONS? 

To receive email notices of IHCP publications, 

subscribe by clicking the blue subscription envelope here 

or on the pages of indianamedicaid.com. 

SIGN UP FOR IHCP EMAIL NOTIFICATIONS 

TO PRINT 

A printer-friendly version of this publication, in black and 

white and without graphics, is available for your 

convenience. 

http://provider.indianamedicaid.com/ihcp/Bulletins/BT201510.pdf
http://www.in.gov/fssa/4913.htm
http://provider.indianamedicaid.com/news,-bulletins,-and-banners/bulletins.aspx
http://provider.indianamedicaid.com/ihcp/mailing_list/default.asp
http://provider.indianamedicaid.com/ihcp/Bulletins/BT201519_PF.pdf

